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Find us online:
www.hurlburtspousesclub.com
www.pinterest.com/hscpinterest/
www.twitter.com/HurlburtSpouses
www.facebook.com/hurlburtspousesclub/
www.instagram.com/hurlburtspousesclub/

Hurlburt Spouses’ Club is a private 
organization. It is not part of the 
Department of Defense or any of its 
components and it has no government 
status.

February is finally here. Am I the only one that thought January took FOREVER? 
We did wrap up another social where we made beautiful jewelry together! We 
saw some new and returning faces, which is so exciting and to our new members, 
welcome!

Our season ends in May, but before we get too ahead of ourselves, it is time to 
begin nominating for our 2020-2021 Executive Board. 

The Executive Board Positions are:

President: Presides over all regular and special meetings as well as the functions 
of the HSC

1st Vice President: Assumes duties of President in the President’s absence. 
Oversees and assists with all board positions related to administrative board 
positions.

2nd Vice President: Oversees and assists with all board positions related to 
charitable board positions.

Charitable Treasurer: Manages the budget related to all charitable income and 
giving.

Administrative Treasurer: Manages the budget related to all administrative 
income and spending

Recording Secretary: Records and submits minutes of all regular and special 
meetings, handles correspondence and keeps the active board roster.

Any active member of the HSC is eligible for any of these positions. All names are 
on the slate will be published in March. If anyone has someone they would like to 
nominate or have any questions, please email the parliamentarian at 
hsc.parliament@gmail.com.

Memberships are still half off and we have scholarships available for application 
from now till March 13. Don’t forget the Auction on April 3! So much going on!

ALSO! A huge congratulations to our President, Julia, on the birth of her baby girl, 
Lindley Ann on January 23! Mama and baby are doing great!

Have a great month!
-- Abbey Knudsvig, HSC Publicity Chair

http://www.hurlburtspousesclub.com/
http://www.pinterest.com/hscpinterest/
http://www.twitter.com/HurlburtSpouses
http://www.facebook.com/hurlburtspousesclub/
http://www.instagram.com/hurlburtspousesclub/
mailto:hsc.parliament@gmail.com
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2019-2020 SOCIALS

The Hurlburt Spouses' Club hosts one Social event every month. Each event has a theme and 
provides an opportunity for members to meet new people and foster friendships with other 
spouses. Potential members may attend one social as a guest before becoming a member. 
Visit our Facebook page for additional information on socials and other events.
All socials will be in the evening this year. Most of the monthly socials will last 2-2 ½ hours.

https://www.facebook.com/hurlburtspousesclub/
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HSC’s Special Activities Groups are smaller groups of HSC members that meet 
regularly to share in a similar activity or focus. These are social groups that usually 
meet once a month and are led by an HSC member. Come join the fun or start your 
own Special Activities Group (e.g. Canning Club, Girls’ Night Out, etc.)

Check out the list below. What interests you? For more information or if you’d like 
to join one or more of the groups below (or start your own), please contact 
hsc.specactivities@gmail.com.

mailto:hsc.specactivities@gmail.com


Thrift Shop

Hours of Operation
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday:
9:30 AM to 1:00 PM
First and Third Saturday of the month:
9:30 AM to 1:00 PM

Contact Information
Address: 120 Simpson Avenue
Phone Number: (850) 884-3098
Email Address: hsc.tsmanager@gmail.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/hurlburtthriftshop
Twitter: www.twitter.com/HurlburtThrift

Did you know that all proceeds from the Thrift Shop support the Thrift Shop and HSC philanthropic projects, such 
as scholarships for military dependent graduating seniors and military spouses, the Airman and Family Readiness 
Center, the Air Force Enlisted Village, donations to local community groups and more? So whether you are 
consigning, donating, shopping or volunteering, you’re helping to support the Hurlburt community. Please come 
and visit.

Please consider volunteering. We are always looking for volunteers to help out with stocking, organizing and 
running the Thrift Shop. We welcome as much or as little time as you can offer. To volunteer, please e-mail the 
Thrift Shop at hsc.tsmanager@gmail.com, leave a voicemail at (850) 884-3098 or just drop in. There are perks to 
volunteering: you can consign for free, you may consign up to 28 items per day, you can choose the days you want 
to
volunteer, and you get first
choice on the merchandise. In
addition, if you volunteer for 60+
hours, your Hurlburt Spouses’ Club
membership dues will be waived.
Thanks for your help.
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Would you like to serve on the HSC Board? Email our President at hsc.presid@gmail.com if you 
are interested. Come and join our amazing group - we’d love to have you.
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If  you are interested in helping or have ideas, please reach out to 

Jess at hsc.helpinghands@gmail.com.

HSC Party at The Bob Hope Village - Thursday, February 13, 3-4:30

Each year the HSC hosts a party for the widows and retirees living at 

the Air Force Enlisted Village. This year we are playing "The Price is 

Right". Your help is needed to provide snacks and volunteer at the 

event. Food can be dropped off the day of, or, on base before the 

event. Responsible children are welcome to volunteer also. Details and 

sign-ups found at https://signup.com/go/upBkKqy

Please reach out to Jess with any questions. (850) 544-1283 

or hsc.helpinghands@gmail.com

https://signup.com/go/upBkKqy
mailto:hsc.helpinghands@gmail.com


Have you considered becoming a member of the Hurlburt Spouses’ Club? We’d sure love to have you. 
We are a nonprofit organization committed to supporting military families through volunteerism, social 
engagements, and charitable contributions. Through these endeavors, we strive to improve the quality 
of life for Team Hurlburt, AFSOC, and the community-at-large. The HSC is open to the spouses of all 
ranks and all services.

The HSC is committed to offering military spouses a welcoming organization to enhance their 
experience while stationed here along the beautiful Emerald Coast. Our members proudly support our 
local and military families by volunteering their time, talents and resources to help make this area a 
great place to live. Members enjoy monthly socials, a variety of special activities and small groups for 
socializing or sporting. So, where would you like to be involved? 

Membership Information
The HSC is an All Ranks Club. All spouses (Enlisted, Officer, DoD, Active, Reserve, Retired - all 
branches) may join. See flyer below for the current rates. Membership dues can be paid by cash or 
check. You can find the Membership Form on our website here. If you need more information or have 
any questions, please contact hsc.mmbrship@gmail.com.

Membership Benefits
When you become a member of
the HSC, your annual fee goes into
the administrative side of the
budget. This means that it ALL
COMES BACK TO YOU. It is one of
the perks of being a member. We
use that fee to buy decorations for
socials, door prizes at socials,
welcome gifts, farewell gifts to
those moving away, gifts for new
moms, cards for those who are
very ill or have surgery, some of
the food at a potluck, and many
more things. At the monthly HSC
member socials, if you purchase
raffle tickets from the Ways and
Means table, you also benefit from
these funds. Proceeds raised are
used to buy more raffle gifts and
bigger and better door prizes for
the next socials. These are just a
few of the benefits of becoming an
HSC member and the great things

that come straight back to you.
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